
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

July 22, 2019 

 

Dear Mayor Trantalis and City Commissioners 

 

It is with pleasure that I write this letter on behalf of the Greater Fort Lauderdale Chamber 

of Commerce in support of Mr. Eduardo Fernandez, General Manager of the Sonesta Fort 

Lauderdale Beach hotel to once again represent the Beach Council Board of Governors, an 

area Council of the GFLCC as our representative on the Beach Business Improvement 

District Advisory Board for 2019/20 

 

The Beach Council board members have unanimously agreed upon and reaffirmed Mr. 

Fernandez, a member of the Chamber’s Beach Council Board of Governors and a member 

of the Greater Fort Lauderdale’s Board of Directors to represent our organization. We 

thank you for your consideration. 

 

  

Most sincerely 

 

 
Carolyn Michaels, IOM 

Executive Vice President   

 

 


